
 Ariel Liang: (3/5/2016 09:45) Hello, my name is Ariel Liang and I will 
be monitoring this chat room. In this role, I am the voice for the remote 
participants, ensuring that they are heard equally with those who are 
³in-room² participants. When submitting a question that you want me to 
read out loud on the mic, please provide your name and affiliation if you 
have one, start your sentence with <QUESTION> and end it with <QUESTION>. 
When submitting a comment that you want me to read out loud of the mic, 
once again provide your name and affiliation if you have one then start 
your sentence with a <COMMENT> and end it with <COMMENT>.  Text outside 
these quotes will be considered as part of ³chat² and will not be read 
out loud on the mic.Any questions or comments provided outside of the 
session time will not be read aloud.Please note that audio is may be 
available in French, Spanish, and Portuguese. All chat sessions are being 
archived and follow the ICANN Expected Standards of Behavior: 
http://www.icann.org/en/news/in-focus/accou 
  Glenn McKnight: (10:04) Greetings 
  Glenn McKnight: (10:05) Pictures of  todays   picture 
  Glenn McKnight: (10:05) 
https://www.flickr.com/photos/glennmcknight/albums/72157663091678474 
  Olivier Crepin-Leblond: (10:05) In GNSO Council room. Please record my 
apologies for not being in 2 places at once. 
  Glenn McKnight: (10:07) leon Sanchez, summary of  CCWG 
https://youtu.be/wih39VWNSPk 
  Ariel Liang: (10:28) For your convenience, you may find the agenda of 
all At-Large/ALAC session today here: 
https://community.icann.org/x/a7dYAw 
  Seun Ojedeji: (10:39) thats not what i am saying Alan 
  Seun Ojedeji: (10:40) and i tried to go through the issues but you said 
i should focus on the slide instead 
  Seun Ojedeji: (10:43) I think there is a connection between expectation 
on criteria as i expect that expectations would be part of the criteria. 
  Ariel Liang: (10:46) Rec 43 of ATLAS II: 
https://community.icann.org/display/als2/ATLAS+II+Recommendation+43 
  Alan Greenberg: (10:52) @Seun, yes, certainly. That is the rationale 
for the last point on the current slide..  BUt the discussion was not 
focussing on the specific expectations now. 
  Cheryl Langdon-Orr (CLO): (10:52) My Hand is up as a New Hand... 
  Glenn McKnight: (10:54) Worth  looking at the  categories  as  reported 
by  DIPLO   Geneva Internt Platform 
  Glenn McKnight: (10:54) 
http://digitalwatch.giplatform.org/sites/default/files/DWnewsletter8.pdf 
  Ariel Liang: (11:05) We are on a 15-min coffee break. We will reseume 
shortly 
  Heidi Ullrich: (11:07) To Cheryl's point as well as to Garth's, we have 
a At-Large Onboarding program that includes webinars,  a help desk (via 
Skype), an updated Beginner's Guide for ALSes. We also have a series of 
Capacity Building Webinars 
(https://community.icann.org/display/atlarge/At-Large+Capacity+Building+P 
r 
ogram+-+2016)as well as At-Large Briefing sessions. At-Large  created the 
Beginner's Guide series as well 



(https://www.icann.org/resources/pages/beginners-guides-2012-03-06-en) 
  Heidi Ullrich: (11:08) ICANN also has ICANN Learn which includes many 
online courses: http://learn.icann.org/ 
  Heidi Ullrich: (11:08) Additional suggestions for tools and materials 
are very welcome! 
  Ariel Liang: (11:32) We are starting now on Agenda no.4 
  Ariel Liang: (11:33) You may download the slides on the ALAC Briefing 
on CCWG Final Recommendations here: https://community.icann.org/x/eBKAAw 
  Ariel Liang: (11:34) You may download the CCWG Accoutnability final 
recommendations here: https://community.icann.org/x/8w2AAw 
  Heidi Ullrich: (11:49) At-Large Briefing Sessions are available at: 
https://community.icann.org/display/atlarge/Briefing+Sessions 
  Garth Bruen: (12:05) @Heidi, re: to Garth's, we have a At-Large 
Onboarding program that includes webinars,  a help desk (via Skype) 
etc.... This all important but there are steps, frontend steps that are 
missing. My children often need baths and keeping them clean is critical. 
How do I get them in the bath when they don't want to go? It is GOOD for 
concerned Internet groups to get involved and they will generally see a 
benefit when they do, but HOW we get them in in the begining is the huge 
missing piece. 
  Glenn McKnight: (12:07) They  need to  join working groups  based upon 
their  specific  interests 
  Ariel Liang: (12:16) We are now on agenda item No.5 - chat with Rinalia 
Abdul Raim 
  Garth Bruen: (12:23) Who is the "DCA" suing ICANN? 
  Glenn McKnight: (12:28) Surpising only 100 applicants for the job 
  Heidi Ullrich: (12:28) @Garth  - DCA is dotconnectAfrica (see: 
http://dotconnectafrica.org/) 
  Glenn McKnight: (12:29) Had a conversation with last night he  says  is 
a still a  tech nerd at  heart 
  Garth Bruen: (12:29) Ok 
  Glenn McKnight: (12:29) He worked for  CISCO before 
  Glenn McKnight: (12:31) I mentioned the work our  ALS  and IEEE is 
working with Community WIFI in Native  Reserves and  MESH  TECH 
  Glenn McKnight: (12:32) Launching  the new   ISOC  Special Interest 
Group on Enabling Technoogy 
  Garth Bruen: (12:32) Name is like "You're on" 
  Glenn McKnight: (12:33) @Garth  good  way to understanding 
  Ariel Liang: (12:48) We are now finished - thank you all for attending 
the ALAC Strategy and Working Session Part 1 
 


